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Happy New Year! 

We are excited to be back and I’m sure this year will be filled with 

new beginnings! The end of the quarter is January 29 and we will 

hit the ground running with some focused learning this month! Here 

are a few things to look forward to in January:

Reading Celebrations 

We are excited to have Mrs. Berger roaming the halls with her 

book cart to allow students to continue to check out books. We will 

check reading progress this month and set new goals! 

Math Celebrations

I-Ready is a new math tool we are using online this year. It allows 

us to check progress for each student and puts them on a learning 

path to practice skills. We will do a mid-year check using this 

program and celebrate growth and set new goals. Several 

students have shared with me how excited they are about how much 

they are learning in math! 

Safety

We continue to focus on safety doing drills monthly and updating 

cleaning protocols as needed. Student desks are sanitized twice 

daily and then again in the evening to kill germs. Our staff is very 

diligent about having students wash hands and use hand sanitizer 

throughout the day. Together we can keep kids healthy and staying 

in school!!! 

ALL FOR KIDS - Kathy Thomas - Athol Elementary Principal



PTU- Parent & Teachers United
Christmas Giving Tree for Teachers! 
WOW! Thank you to everyone who participated with the 
Giving Tree for teachers. The teachers were very 
appreciative and overwhelmed by your kind generosity.  
THANK YOU!  
Year End Giving for Athol PTU!
Remember our PTU this holiday season as you are shopping! If you 
purchase things on Amazon.com, use: smile.amazon.com and 
choose Athol Elementary PTU as your organization to 
support. The PTU will get a portion of the amount you spend at 
Amazon back as a donation! 
Our PTU is a charitable organization under section 501(c)(3). 
Donations are tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Email us 
at atholelementaryPTU@gmail.com or you can drop off any 
donations to the school office. We are so thankful for your support! 
Stay tuned for our next meeting date once the state is out of 
Stage 2" 

ABOUT US:
Athol Elementary School                    Ph: 208-683-2231l
6333 E. Menser Ave., Athol                Fax: 208-683-7064
Principal: Kathy Thomas   Email:        kthomas@lakeland272.org
Asst, Principal:  Christina Fromm        christina.fromm@lakeland272.org
Counselor:  Heather Hamilton             heather.hamilton@lakeland272.org 
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Silverwood   “Read   2   Ride”   program   starts   January   1st!!!   
 

Our   school   has   been   chosen   to   participate   in   Silverwood’s    “Read   
2   Ride” .    It   is   a   great   opportunity   for   your   child/children   to   
earn   a   free   ticket   to   Silverwood.    All   your   child/children   will   
need   to   do   is   READ!!!!    Parent   letter   with   the   rules   and   
reading   log   information   will   be   sent   home   on   Friday,   December   
18th.   
 

Happy   New   Year!  

Mrs.   Berger   
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 Welcome Back 
1st Day Back 
after vacation 
See you at 
9AM Sharp 

     

       

 Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day 
NO SCHOOL 

     

    

End of 2nd Quarter NO SCHOOL 
for Students 

Teacher 
Workday 

 

 

      


